
THE TRESTLE-BOARD 

 
Ridge Masonic Lodge No.398                       

13402 Montour St.   Brooksville, FL 36134 

Official meetings held every 2nd Monday of the month @10:30am 
JULY 6022 

Hello Brethren, 

 WARNING!     WARNING!     WARNING!  

On July 11th Ridge Lodge will be hosting our new DDGM R:.W:. John Zigler and his party. 

We need a good turnout to welcome him. SIDELINERS, WE NEED YOU! 

 The meal for the July meeting will be prepared by myself and my wife Lady Sherry. The 

menu will be English Shepherd’s Pie, Salad, Rolls and Butter, Deserts. 

  Brethren, our Ridge Lodge is in critical need of participating members . Please 

attend your Lodge, without you there is no lodge. 

For the next three (3)) months no jackets or ties will be required. But insure that you 

have a collar on your shirt. 

 As always GOD bless each and every one of you. Looking forward to seeing you at or 

next meeting on July 11th, at 10:30, coffee and donuts before the meeting. 

W.: Richard Whitford 

Worshipful Master   

From the EAST 



From the WEST 

Brothers All, 

Happy Independence Day this 4th of July! As we celebrate please remember the value 
of the freedom to choose our path, express our opinions, and secure our most inalien-
able rights to life, liberty, and the pursuit of happiness...it appears that many have for-
gotten. We can not sit back quietly while others attempt to suppress these basic hu-
man rights, and it is incumbent upon us to ensure they remain at the forefront of soci-
ety. It is the right thing to do, and needs immediate attention. 

 

 

                     LAP DAY  

Will be at MARGUERITA GRILL 10200 W 

HALLS RIVER RD in Homosassa JULY 26th  

11:30am..LIBATIONS!!! 

From the SOUTH 

Fraternally, 

RH Peter A. Carter 

The message from the South is ‘Share”, so if 

you have a friend or neighbor that is a Mason, 

bring them to Ridge #398 and share your lodge 

with those Brothers! 

JW Jesse Renfroe, Jr. 



The Chaplain’s Corner 

Brothers, should you know of a Brother or family member that’s ill, in the hospi-

tal or may just need a note of good cheer, please leave a phone message for 

R:.W:.Alan Walls 352-637-5177 or e-mail: awalls37@gmail.com or myself 352-

257-9495 / davemurray70@gmail.com 

Past Masters 

W:. Dave Murray, Jr…………. 2021 

R:.W:. Robert “Slim” Owen….2020 

W:. Chris Edney…………...…   2019 

W:.  Ben Edney*.……….……   2018 

R:.W:. Robert ”Slim” Owen….2017 

W:. Dennis Suarino……………2016 

R:.H:. Peter A. Carter…………2015 

W:. Pete Raymond……………..2014 

R:.W:. John “Lucky” Lee*…....2013 

R:.W:. Robert “Slim” Owen….2012 

R:.W:. Robert “Slim” Owen….2011 

W:. Charles “Chuckand ” Taylor…2010 

R:.W:. John “Lucky” Lee*……..2009 

R:.W:. John “Lucky” Lee*……..2008 

W:. Henry Oppenborn, Jr.*….2007 

R:.W:. John “Lucky” Lee*……..2006 

W:. Robert “Buzz” Bernard….2005 

W:. Charley Rhodes*…………..2004 

W:. Charley Rhodes*…………..2003 

W:. James McIntosh.…………..2002 

R:.W:. John “Lucky” Lee*……..2001 

R:.W:. Robert “Slim” Owen….2000 

                                              

OFFICERS FOR 6022 

 

Worshipful Master ...RICHARD WHIT-

FORD 

Senior Warden        … PETER CARTER 

Junior Warden        … JESSE RENFROE 

Treasurer                 … TOM KELLOGG 

Secretary                 … ROBERT “BUZZ” 

BERNARD 

Marshal                   … JOHN ROSS           



“To enlarge the sphere of social happiness is worthy of 
the benevolent design of a Masonic institution; and it is 
most fervently to be wished, that the conduct of every 
member of the fraternity, as well as those publications, 
that discover the principles which actuate them, may 
tend to convince mankind that the grand object of Ma-
sonry is to promote the happiness of the human race. 

[Letter to the Grand Lodge of Free and Accepted Masons 
for the Commonwealth of Massachusetts, January 
1793]” 
― George Washington, Writings 


